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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
August 4, 2023 
 

SAVANNAH GREEN ALLEY CLOSURES  
 
Weather Permitting: beginning at 7 a.m., Tuesday August 8, 2023, until 6 p.m., Tuesday August 
29, 2023, please expect the following: 

 
• Three (3) blocks of alley in the Savannah Green Subdivision will be closed to through 

traffic during the day and access to driveways may be temporarily restricted during alley 
closures. All alleys and driveways will reopen by the end of each day 
 

• Closures will be staggered and may be adjusted based on the speed of work. 
 

• A final surface treatment will be applied following the preparatory work and is expected 
to be completed by September 14, 2023. 

 
Urbana Public Works will prepare alley pavement for surface treatment for the three (3) blocks of 
alleys in the Savannah Green Subdivision followed by surface treatment applied by Illiana 
Construction. Access will be maintained to all properties during the project. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction areas.  Thank you in 
advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. Questions or concerns may be 
directed to Mr. Chase Hinton at 217-384-2342 or cthinton@urbanaillinois.us.     
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For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit urbanaillinois.us. Information 
about current & upcoming road closures can also be found in the online map. 

 
 

https://urbana.ccgisc.org/portalurbana/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=cd0bf38305ad44da8d9657080e391ec3


###END### 
 


